Appendix B

Helen Tatchell (CSP - Countmside Services)

From: Helen Tatchell (CSP - Countryside Services)

Sent: 05 December 2017 17:14

To: 'Peter Newman'

Subject: RE: Proposed diversion of restricted byway no 145 in the community of Llanfihangel

- pre-consultation

From: Peter Newman [mailto- | | NG

Sent: 22 November 2017 11:32
To: Helen Tatchell {CSP - Countryside Services} <helen.tatchell@powys.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Proposed diversion of restricted byway no 145 in the community of Llanfihangel - pre-consultation

Thank you for consulting us on the above.
We note that 2 field gates are required along the new route.

Could you kindly confirm that these will be to BS 5709 which will need to include removal of any adjacent
hedges or under/overgrowth within 1 metre of the structures.

Peter Newman

Open Spaces Society Local Correspondent
The 0ld Vicarage

DOLAU

POWYS LD15TH

On 21/11/2017 13:24, Helen Tatchell (CSP - Countryside Services) wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached a covering letter, a public path Order proposal and a plan of the proposal for
your consideration.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss the proposal further.
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Regards,
Helen

Helen Tatchell

Swyddog Liwybr Cenediaethol Glyndwr
Glyndwr’s Way National Trail Officer.
01597 827562
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